
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 What another busy week of wonderful learning in Class 1. The children’s phonics    
knowledge is progressing brilliantly, this week we have consolidated the sounds ‘ar’ and 
‘or’ and learnt a new trigraph sound ‘air’. In Maths we have been practising our subitising 
skills when combining 2 groups. The children have also learnt some interesting facts 
about bears around the world and painted some fantastic pictures and made masks.  

Jack: “These bears are shy, they eat berries, nuts 
and insects so they eat meat and plants.” Ewuradwoa: 
“There are 4 blue flowers and 3 yellow flowers, there 
are 3 empty boxes on my tens frames that’s, so 
there’s 7  flowers altogether.” 

After listening to the story of 
Jesus calling his disciples. We 
had lots of fun playing a game 
of ‘Follow the leader’ on the 
playground. This helped us    
remember that Jesus was a          
leader. 

Rosa: “I put 5 on one side and 2 on 
the other side of the domino, 5 and 
2 make 7, there are 7 altogether.” 


